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Hookstone Chase

PRIMARY SCHOO!I




18th March 2019
Dear Parent/Carer

HORSE CHESTNUT CLASS : VISIT TO YORKSHIRE SHOWGROUND
Tuesday 26th March 2019
On Tuesday 26th March, Horse Chestnut class have been invited by the Yorkshire Agricultural Society along with other local primary schools to help plant trees within the showground.  The holes for the trees will have already been prepared. 
The children will be leaving school at 9.15am and walking to the Showground and will arrive back at school in time for lunch. They will need to wear their school jumper and casual trousers, sensible shoes for walking and please ensure your child has a water proof jacket with them.  If you wish your child can bring a pair of wellies to change into at the showground, please send them in a carrier bag.
This visit is organised under the school’s Visits Policy.  Please complete the Parental Consent Form below.  Please return by Friday 22nd March.
Please note that we are no longer required to issue Medical Consent Forms for each individual visit.  The information will be taken from details that you have previously given to school. Therefore it is important that you inform school of any changes to your contact details and your child’s health.

Yours sincerely

Miss Holmes 
Horse Chestnut Class Teacher     
(…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…

To:   Miss Holmes  
Horse Chestnut Class Visit to Yorkshire Showground – Tuesday 26th March 2019
I do/ do not give permission for my child ……………………………………to take part in the above visit.   

There are amendments to contact details           Yes/No   Details: ……………………..…………………….

There are amendments to medical information Yes/No   Details:  ……………………………..……………
I am able / I am unable to assist on this visit
Signed:…………………………………………
                  Date: ……………………………….                                                     Parent/Carer




 

